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Amy A. Berdos, Ed.D.    

Superintendent of Schools  

     
 

March 25, 2020 
 
 

Dear Foxborough Public Schools Families and Staff, 

Today, Governor Baker announced that all Massachusetts public schools would remain closed until 

May 3, 2020. I understand the hardship this places on your families cannot be understated. For the 

past week, our administrators, teachers, and staff have been working hard to plan in anticipation of 

this extended closure. The Commissioner of Education is expected to provide guidance for all 

Massachusetts school districts regarding the development of remote learning plans in the next couple 

of days. This additional information and guidance from the Department of Elementary and 

Secondary Education (DESE), along with our current planning, will shape the development of future 

remote learning in Foxborough.  

I will be updating Foxborough families as soon as I have more information to share. In the 

meantime, please be safe, and we thank you for your patience and support during these 

unprecedented times.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Amy A. Berdos, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

berdosa@foxborough.k12.ma.us 
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